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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 12 January 2023 13:00

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2022/1044 FS-Case-478038619

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2022/1044

Address of Development: Right of way footpath from the rear of the former Queen Mary Terrace and Bridge
Terrace

Comments: The residents of Calderstones Park have not been consulted on this planning application. This path is
used constantly by children and all residents of the area. It is unsafe to expect a child to use the main road which has
regular heavy traffic going to and from the industrial sites



